
Notice 
DAC/N-199/2024-25, dated 28.03.2025 

 
The students who were admitted in 2023-24 are 

advised to enter ABC ID in the specified location 

of Calcutta University website as per latest 

Calcutta University Guideline/Notification. 

The students are advised to see the 

PRESENTATION attached herewith for the process 

of entering ABC ID. 

Click her to get the Presentation 

The students who do not have their ABC ID, are 

required to create ABC ID and the update the 

same. A separate notice is being issued for those 

who do not have the ABC ID. 

 

 
Sd/ 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RjyXZ93vURpf6U-IVGyAI3b36p_tv6XX/view?usp=sharing

